Village Maintenance Report

To: Mayor David Miller

Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees
From: Brian Gauger

Date: March 28, 2025

Re: March Maintenance Report

1.General Village Maintenance: We cleaned out the three holes from stump grinding. The
location at 9 Carlton had to be reground. All locations have been filled with topsoil. We have
loaded out all leaves from the fall and brought them to the dump. The curbs by the Melbourne
apartments and the Merrivale entrance have been backfilled with topsoil. The lawns have been
thatched and blown out, we will put down seed and fertilizer in the future. The battery on the
Gehl 5640 was replaced. We picked the roller from the tennis court and brought it back to the
shop to give the engine a full tune-up and changed the hydraulic filter. The 2023 Kenworth went
out for its NY State inspection. As of this date we have removed and replaced 27 stop sign poles
to the new ones.




